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Are you here with a child that 

has a chest infection? 
Did you know that many children do not actually need 

antibiotics to recover fully and in fact in some cases it 

may cause what we call antibiotic resistance – the 

increase in ‘superbugs’ which do not respond to 

antibiotics. 

The doctor /nurse may ask you to help in a 

research project called ARTIC PC to help us work 

out which children do need to have antibiotics to 

help them recover. This has two parts one where 

you will take either antibiotics or a placebo (a 

dummy medicine) with optional tests or one 

where you have the treatment the doctor/nurse 

provides and you can take the tests. In both we 

will follow up how quickly the child gets well. 

 

DO ASK FOR MORE INFORMATION IF YOU WOULD 

LIKE TO HELP 


